
March 14, 2020 Letter from Cray 
Regarding Continuity of Education 

and Student Instruction 
March 14, 2020 
 
Good Afternoon Students and Parents, 
 
Beginning tomorrow the Cray Education Center and Cray Challenges Alternative 
School will provide planned instruction through distance learning. Teachers will be 
pushing out lessons on Tuesday March 17th.  We are scheduled off on Monday March 
16th.  Moving forward, teachers will push out lesson plans every other week, now and 
through the closure, however long that may be. We will be prepared to be out the rest 
of the year if that becomes a reality. Students are expected to login daily, complete 
assigned work received in packets, communicate with teachers, and submit 
work. Obviously, this is new for everyone. Please work with our teachers as we walk 
through this together.  Teachers and counselors will be making contact daily. 
 
Questions should be directed to the classroom teachers about classroom delivery 
methods, assignments, grading, and student expectations.  Teachers have shared their 
contact information with all families.  All other inquiries should be directed to the 
building principal. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support, flexibility and patience as we roll out our plan 
for online learning. We understand that the family dynamic is different in each 
household. It is important that we support each other through these unprecedented 
times. 
 
Please take care of yourself and your family. I will provide updates as they become 
available. 
 
Earl Edwards 
Principal/Director 
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